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Important Notice 
The Depository Trust Company 

 

DTCC Public (White) 

 

B #: 21339-25 

Date: January 8, 2025 

To: All Participants, Agents, Trustees, and Issuers of DTC-Eligible Securities 

Category: Agent Services/Trustees 

From: Operations Risk and Control 

Attention: Operations Managers / Technology Managers / Cashiers / Officers 

Subject: FAST Drawdown Process Update 

Effective January 16, 2025, the Depository Trust Company (DTC) will streamline the process for 
drawdown SCLs related to removing issues from the FAST Program in the case of an issue’s 
discontinuation of FAST participation or a transfer agent’s termination of services. SCLs will no 
longer be sent in physical form, and the details will instead be provided via email to the servicing 

agent. Further, the Operations Risk and Control (ORC) department will now be responsible for 
any inquiries/requests related to these drawdowns.  

Reminder: DTC does not pay any fees to add or remove issues to or from the FAST Program 
based on agent request. 

Questions regarding this notice can be directed to TAServices@dtcc.com. 
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